
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear GFPD Family & Friends, 

 
This year, our annual #PAUSEWithTheGFPD on October 5th is extra special—we’re turning 15! That’s 15 years 
of standing together, lifting each other up, and fighting for a future full of hope for our GFPD Warriors. And 
you’re invited to the party!  
 
Here’s how you can celebrate with us: 
 

Join the GFPD Birthday Bash online fundraiser – We’ll be coming together virtually to raise funds, share 
stories, and honor the incredible progress we’ve made together. Learn more at givebutter.com/bdaybash. 
 

Host your own #PAUSEWithTheGFPD fundraiser – Make it yours! You could… 
• Partner with a local restaurant for a “percentage night” 
• Bake up something sweet and host a bake sale 
• Plan a family walk in your neighborhood 
• Organize a jeans day at work or school 
• Or dream up something completely new! 

 
Every dollar raised fuels our mission to provide support, fund research, and bring hope to families affected by 
peroxisomal disorders. And every moment we spend together, online or in person, reminds us of the strength 
we share. 
 
Let’s make this 15th year our biggest celebration yet. Together, we can honor the past, embrace the present, 
and build a future filled with hope for the next 15 years and beyond. 
 
With gratitude and excitement, 
 
 
 

 
Madeleine Bryce 
Director of Development 
madeleine@thegfpd.org | 918.845.2033 

P.S. Share your event ideas and pictures with us using 
#PAUSEWithTheGFPD—we can’t wait to see how you celebrate! 
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